
January 1, 2021 
  
Dear Parents, 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
I hope you all had a wonderful holiday with your families! What a crazy few weeks it has been. 
We had the best time in December acting out some nursery rhymes and getting excited about 
Jesus! The kids loved our shepherd on the search, and making fun crafts for their families. We 
also reached our can goal this month and got to enjoy an ice cream party. The kids were so 
excited.  

This month we will be learning about Day and Night and Snow days! I can't wait to explore the 
stars and make fun snow crafts with the kids! Our fundamentals will be, Letters I, N, 
Y,   Number 6,  Colors white, yellow and blue, Crescent shape, and A-B-C pattern.  

During the last week of this month, I will be sending home the first semester report cards.  We 
will also offer parent teacher conferences that week by appointment, if you would like to     
discuss your child’s progress. 

I hope you all have a wonderful month, please let me know If you have any questions.  

 
 

Charlotte Gailliot 

gailliotcharlotte@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year 
From Our 

Franky Frog  
3 Year Old Class 
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